
  

   

      
     
    

  

   

  

     

  

  

Meeting held 
Several Back Mountain residents participated recently in the Second Annual Joint Meeting of 

Home-Health Services, Homemaker Services and Home-Care Management of Luzerne County. 
The three voluntary non-profit home care agencies work together to meet the home health 

Program conducted 

  

Mercy Hospital, Wilkes-Barre, recently held a ‘‘Health Awareness and Screening Program’’ for 

Faculty Members of the Dallas Area School District. Several screenings were available for 

participants which included: Blood Pressure, Blood Glucose, Cardiac Rhythm Strips, Spirometry, 

Audiology, Vision and Color Blindness. Information was also available on Mercy Medical Offices, 

The Traveling Phlebotomist Program, Pre and Postnatal Exercise Classes, Natural Family 

Planning and Wellness Center Programs. Shown here, from left, are Sister Jo Anne Jones, 

R.S.M., Vice-president, Marketing-Philosophy at Mercy; Gerald Wycallis, Superintendent, Dallas 

Area School District; Sandy Tendent, Dallas Area School District; Sandy Viclicka, Business 

Manager, Dallas Area School Dsitrict; and Joseph Aquilina, Acting Director, Mercy Hospital 

Wellness Center. 

  

needs of Luzerne County residents. Shown above are officers of the Board of Directors of 

Home-Care Management of Luzerne County. From left, are Conrad W. Schintz, Second Vice 
President; Michael A. Polk, President; Michael Salamon, First Vice President; and Robert 
Kotsull, Secretary. Absent was Stanford L. Weiss, Treasurer : 

     

Make birdhouses 
Shown here are students at the Lake-Noxen Elementary School with bluebird houses they 
recently constructed as part of a special project. From left, first row, Kenny May, Mark 
Koprowski, April Allen, Lori Long, Kevin May. Second row, Ann Nichols, and Paul Sabol, 
teacher. 

Timlin to 
be honored 
Most Reverend James C. Timlin, 
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Report made 
At the second report meeting of the College Misericordia 

Bishop of the Diocese of Scranton, 
will receive an honorary degree at 

~ "the 39th Commencement exercises 
of King’s College to be held at 2 
p.m. Sunday, May 19, in the William 
S. Scandlon Physical Education 

annual fund drive, general 

announced. that $165,170 in contributions and pledges has 
been received. Halfway through the campaign, the annual 
support program ‘is right on schedule posting 55 percent of 

its $33,000 goal. Funds are designated for student financial 

Center, Main and Jackson Streets. aid including scholarships, leadership grants and work study 

  

Kalb to speak 
The publicity campaign for the Marvin Kalb Lecture was planned at a meeting of public relations 

representatives of the five sponsoring organizations. 

Schoenfeld, Jewish Community Center Adult Director; Judy Klein, Chairman JCC Lecture 
Committee; Phyllis Belk, Director of University Relations, Penn State University Wilkes-Barre; 

Judy Daley, Director of Public Relations, College Misericordia; Ray Burd, Director of Public 

Affairs, King's College; and John McAndrew, Director of News Bureau Services, King's College. 
Jane Manganella, Director of Public Relations, Wilkes College, was absent when the photo was 

taken. Marvin Kalb, award-winning diplomatic correspondent and authoritative commentator on 
international affairs in broadcast journalism, will speak at the Wilkes College Gymnasium on 

Monday, April 15, 1985 at 8 p.m. This lecture is made possible through the cooperative efforts 

of King's College, Wilkes College, College Misericordia, Penn State University Wilkes-Barre 
Campus, and the Jewish Community Center of Wyoming Valley. Kalp is a magnetic lecturer and 
prolific writer and will speak on ‘U.S. Foreign Policy." He is author or co-author of five works of 

non-fiction, including his best-selling biolgraphy, ‘‘Kissinger, 
latest effort, ‘‘The Last Ambassador,”’ co-authored with his brother, Bernard Kalb, appeared in 

its paperback edition in January 1984. There is no admission charge. The public is invited to 

hear this dynamic speaker. 
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Trinity sets registration 
The Trinity Nursery School, 

located in Trinity United Presbyter- 
ian Church, Dallas, is now accept- 
ing registration for the 1985-86 
school year. 

The school will open its doors for 
the 15th year in September with 
programs in early childhood educa- 

- tion for 3, 4 and 5 year olds. Classes 

cot 

are offered in the morning for 3 
year olds; and in the morning and 
afternoon for 4 and 5 year olds. Due 
to requests a 3 year old p.m. class 

may also be added to the program. 
Recent activities at the Nursery 

School include an eye screening, 
hearing screening, a visit from the 
Dallas Fire Company, a visit from 
two registered nurses, a visit from 
Chief of Police Carl Miers and a 
visit from Mrs. Scott, a nutritionist. 

Open House will be held at Trinity 
Nursery School on May 13. Informa- 
tion concerning registration may be 
obtained by calling the church office 
at 675-3131. 

  
Pictured above, 

and two works of fiction. His 

Bishop Timlin will also deliver the 
homily at the Baccalaureate Mass 
to be held at 4 p.m. Saturday, May 
18 in the Scandlon Physical Educa- 
tion Center. 

Born in Scranton, Bishop Timlin 
graduate from Holy Rosary High 
School in North Scranton and 
attended St. Charles College, 
Catonsville, Md., and St. Mary’s 
Seminary, Baltimore, Md., before 
completing his studies for the pri- 
esthood at North American College, 
Rome, Italy. 
Ordained into the priesthood in 

1951 by the Most Rev. Martin J. 
O’Connor, then rector of the North 
American Church, Bishop Timlin 
served as assistant pastor of St. 
John the Evangelist Parish, Pittston 
and St. Peter’s Cathedral, Scranton, 
before being named assistant chan- 
cellor of the diocese and secretary 
to Most Rev. J. Carroll McCormick, 
D.D., sixth Bishop of Scranton, in 
1966. 
Bishop Timlin was appointed 

Champlain to Pope Paul VI in 1967, 
became Chancellor o the diocese in 
1971 and was named a Prelate of 
Honor of the Pope in 1972. 

He was named Auxiliary Bishop 
and became Vicar General of the 
Diocese of Scranton in 1976, was 
named pastor of the Church of the 
Nativity of our Lord in 1979, and 
became the eighth Bishop of the 
Scranton Diocese in 1984. 

Bishop Timlin has served on the 
Consultative Committee on Voca- 
tions, chairman of the Diocesan 
Liturgical Commission, as a 
member of the Board of Consultors, 
chairman of St. Pius X Seminary 
and chairman of the Preparatory 
Commissions for the Diocesan 
Synod in 1983. 

Main speaker at the Commence- 
ment exercises will be Mary Alice 
Williams, vice president of Cable 
News Network. The ceremonies, at 
which more than 400 students will 
receive degrees, will begin at 2 p.m. 

awards. Reviewing the figures 

seated from left: Robert Patton, vice president, Wyoming 
Edward Nork, National Bank and Dr. 

Standing, from left, William 

wealth Telephone Co. and 

president, Utility Engineers, Inc. 

Brody is state finalist 
Heather Anne Brody, 8, daughter 

of Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Brody, 
Overbrook Ave., Dallas, has been 
selected as a State Finalist for 1985 
America’s Little Miss Pageant, to 
be held at the Holiday Inn, Essing- 
ton, Pa., April 27. 

Contestants will be judged on 
beauty, smile, eye contact, poise, 
personality, attire and talent. The 
winner will go on to the national 
competition to be held in Kentucky. 

Heather’s sponsors include the 
following Back Mountain busi- 
nesses: Martha’s Bridals; Mary 
Taylor’s Beauty Salon; Gino’s Shoe 
Store and Bruce Goeringer, D.D.S. 
Mr. B’s Clothing Store has donated 
the sportswear ensemble. 

Heather is a student at Dallas 
Twp. School, where she is in the 
third grade. She is a member of 
Brownie Troop 650, and her hobbies 
include ice skating, rollerskating, 
craft-making, modeling and photog- 
raphy. 

She has a sister, Laura, who is 
three years old. She is the grand- 

King’s College lists speaker 
Mary Alice Williams, vice presi- 

dent of Cable News Network (CNN), 
will be the featured speaker at the 
39th Commencement exercises of 

King’s College to be held at 2 p.m. 

Sunday, May 19 in the William S. 
Scandlon Physical Education 
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Preferred Homeowners Insurance 

UNUSUAL SAVINGS 
Homes up to 35 years old Quality 

GALKA-BEAN] ¢ 
SANITATION SERVICE, INC. 

Noxen 298-2347 

REASONABLE MONTHLY RATES 

=" Container Service 

   
! Garbage Removal 

Rubbish, Trash,   Commercial 

Residential 

Industrial 

fern aannamneyg ’ 

PLAY THEM ALL 3 
AT 

COOK'S VARIETY STORE 
LEHMAN CENTER 

  

Remember . . . . BESECKER REALTY || 
TO OUR CUSTOMERS... If you are | 10 Main Street, Dallas 

675-3611   missed or service is unsatisfactory 
please call us at 298-2347. 
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“You've Got To Play To Win’ 
OPEN DAILY 7 A.M. to 9 P.M. 
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chairman John Churnetski 

are campaign vice chairmen, 

opthalmologist. 

Moyer, president, Common- 
chairman John Churnetski, 

HEATHER ANNE BRODY" 

daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Matthew | 
Weiss, Dallas and Mr. and Mrs. 
George Brody, Noxen and the great- 
granddaughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Martin Weiss, Plains. 

  

Center, Main and Jackson Streets. 

Bishop Timlin will also deliver the 
homily at the Baccalaureate Mass 
to be held at 4 p.m. Saturday, May 
18, in the Scandlon Physical Educai- 
ton Center. 
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